
 

 

 

 

Important Information from Chevra Hatzalah  
regarding the Washington DC Rally 

 

 

Organizers of the Washington rally expect extremely large crowds at the Washington DC rally 

(on the National Mall) on Tuesday. Starting on Tuesday morning at 7:00 AM until 10 PM, 

Chevra Hatzalah will have roving teams of credentialed Hatzalah emergency personnel 

working in tandem with local emergency care providers. All Hatzalah members will be 

identified by their green/yellow Hatzalah vests and ID. 

 

In order for Hatzalah dispatchers to know a caller's exact location, we strongly urge the public 

to download the Hatzalah global assist app, which will connect you to the Chevra Hatzalah 

Operations Desk.  

 

Chevra Hatzalah has created a dedicated emergency Hotline number 

exclusively for the Tuesday Washington DC rally: 
 

516-226-8800 
 

Please program both this hotline number and the Global Hatzalah Assist app on your phone 

and share it with your family and community groups. 

 

Many thousands of travelers will be from out of town and will not necessarily know their exact 

location or how to contact the closest Hatzolah agency for assistance. The goal of the app is 

to connect the caller with the closest Hatzalah responder, no matter where you are in the 

world. Download this app to your phone now. The life you save may be your own. Available 

for Android and iPhone. 

 

iPhone: https://apps.apple.com/us/app/hatzalah-global-assist/id6444089076 

 

Android: https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=global.hatzalah.app 
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